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PER EMAIL / MAIL
Dear SirfMadam

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED 66/132KV
DOUBLE CIRCUIT POWERLINE FROM ROMANSRIVER TO CERES WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE

The Department confirms having received the Draft Basic Assessment Report for the abovementioned project on 22
September 2017. You have submitted these documents to comply with the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)
Regulations, 2014, as amended.

You are hereby informed that the Basic Assessment Report (BAR) template was removed from the Departmental website
and that the submission of a BAR in the form of a template will no longer be accepted by the Department. You are
hereby informed that the Draft BAR submitted with your Application for Environmental Authorisation will be accepted as
is. However, all future Basic Assessment Process applications must comply with the requirements contained in
Regulation 19 and Annexure 1 of GN R982 of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended.

Please take note of Regulation 40(3) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, which states that potential Interested &
Affected Parties, including the Competent Authority, may be provided with an opportunity to comment on reports and
plans contemplated in Regulation 40(1) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, prior to the submission of an
application but must be provided an opportunity to comment on such reports once an application has been submitted to
the Competent Authority.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, Act No. 107 of 1998, as
amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by the Department.

Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the application.

Yours sincerely

abi.l/t%alaza

Chiief Director: integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Ms Toinette van der Merwe
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